




Minutes of Code of Conduct Supervisory Committee on 
30.04.25. 

• The committee members reiterated that students should 
be reminded to keep the college premises clean including 
the washrooms. Littering should be a punishable offence. 

• Students and staff members should be careful about 
wastage of resources like electricity.  

• Students should be discouraged from using the lift except 
in cases of emergency.  

• Entry into the staff room should be restricted for 
students.  

• All students should be encouraged to dress properly in an 
academic Institute.  

• Students should be encouraged to regularly check the 
college website  regarding important information.  


